Linda Ann Kuller

From: Lynda Guernsey

Sent: Monday, September 30, 2019 8:26 AM

To: Linda Ann Kuller

Subject: FW: Please extend the Marijuana Moratorium
Hi Linda,

Please see the email below that came into the DCD inbox.

Regards,
Lynda

Lynda Guernsey, Administrative Specialist |l — Direct Line (360) 370-7579
SAN JUAN COUNTY

DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT

(360) 378-2354 | 135 Rhone Street | PO Box 947 | Friday Harbor, WA 98250

From: Juli North <julilea@mac.com>

Sent: Sunday, September 29, 2019 2:06 PM

To: Mike North <manorth1250@outlook.com>

Cc: Community Development <cdp@sanjuanco.com>; Carol Deckelbaum <carol@caroldeckelbaum.com>; Juliene
Gschwend <juliene_gschwend@msn.com>

Subject: Re: Please extend the Marijuana Moratorium

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

| would like to add that San Juan County would benefit with more detailed regulation of commercial marijuana grow
operations.

Such as easement, visual, shoreline and environmental restrictions.

Other counties in the state have faced these same issues and established controls that work for both the residents and
the growers who comply.

We need to extend moratorium so that these issues can be resolved in a well thought out and researched effort.
Please consider additional time and regulation

Juli North

Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 28, 2019, at 10:52 AM, Mike North <manorth1250@outlook.com> wrote:

We are homeowners who would be directly effected if Lauren Benitou is granted a permit to grow
marijuana on his small waterfront lot on Lopez Sound Road. We all share a weak aquifer which would
greatly compromise the availability of us to have water especially during our driest summer months
when his marijuana would have the greatest need for water. Many of our neighbors, like us, have been
here for over 30 years and don’t believe our properties are appropriate for a marijuana grow operation,
especially with our homes in such close approximation to his narrow property. The smell emanating
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from the processing of the marijuana and the intrusion of the noise and lights from the required security

for such a property offer addition reasons why this property should not be permitted to grow marijuana.
We appreciate your consideration,

Thanks,

Mike/Juli North

1279 Lopez Sound Road,
Lopez, WA 98261

Cell 206 999-1336

Sent from Mail for Windows 10



